
 
 
 
 
 

 
PASTOR'S ANNOUNCEMENTS 
for the week of September 22, 2013 

Our Annual Fall Festival is on Sunday, October 13th. Please turn your 

Ticket Stubs and payments in as soon as possible. Remember, we will 

draw 2 lucky tickets for an extra Early Bird prize of $100 each next Sunday, 

September 29th after the 1:00pm mass. There will be another Early Bird 

drawing the following Sunday October 6th.Members of the Festival 

Committee will be in the Grotto after masses this weekend to accept your 

raffle ticket stubs and payments. Of course if you need more tickets, they 

will be happy to supply you with as many as you need! 

A Novena to our patron Saint Michael the Archangel, began on Friday, 
September 20 and will continue daily after the 8am Mass.  
 
The FEAST OF SAINT MICHAEL will be celebrated next Sunday, 
September 29, with light refreshments after each mass provided by Parish 
Groups. Please join us for a day of FAITH & FELLOWSHIP. 
 
Come and celebrate the Year of Faith with Fr. Rowan Rebustillo at our 
Parish Mission this week on Tuesday, September 24th, Wednesday, the 
25th, & Thursday, the 26 at 6:00pm each night in church. 
 


